
Friends of the Earth
I submit these comments for an extension on the open commenting period, on behalf of Friends of
the Earth, Deschutes Estuary Restoration Team, Friends of the San Juans, Native Fish Society,
North Sound Trout Unlimited, Olympic Environmental Council, Orca Conservancy, Puget
Soundkeeper Alliance, The Center for Biological Diversity, Washington State Chapter Sierra
Club, Whale and Dolphin Conservation, Whale Scout, Wild Fish Conservancy,
Wild Steelhead Coalition. Please see attached comment letter.


